
NEWS RELEASE 
 
FRANCONIA TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT   Telephone:  215-723-6777 
                      671 Allentown Road      Facsimile:    215-723-1165 
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Contact Person: Chief Joseph S. Kozeniewski                 Date: January 31, 2011  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
                                             

MAN SOUGHT IN THEFT FROM GREENHOUSE 
 

 The Franconia Township Police Department is searching for a male subject who 

committed a theft at a township business at 1:43 p.m. on Thursday, January 20, 2011.   

 An employee at Ray’s Greenhouse, 458 Morwood Road, found a white male 

standing behind the checkout counter going through the money drawer of the cash 

register.  The employee went to a nearby building to notify the owner. 

 The greenhouse owner confronted the man as he was leaving the premises.  The 

man gave evasive answers and then drove off.  It was determined that the male had 

removed most of the cash from the register. 

 The witnesses reported that the subject was a white male who was driving a 

vehicle believed to be a blue Ford Explorer. 
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